
Sheridan Community Schools

Public Notice
Sheridan Board of School Trustees

Budget Hearing

Notice: Sheridan High School is fully accessible. Any person requiring further
accommodations should contact the Superintendent of Schools at the Central Office
(317-758-4172).

This meeting is a meeting of the School Board in public for the purpose of conducting
school corporation business and is not to be considered a public community meeting.
There will be time for public participation as indicated on the Agenda.

Posting of this public meeting notice and communication to the media via email were
done in accordance with Indiana Code.

Date of Meeting: September 11, 2023 Date of Notice: September 7, 2023

Location: Sheridan Middle School
Library/Media Center
3030 W 246th Street
Sheridan, Indiana 46069

Meeting Date/Time: Monday, September 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM

Agenda: Public Hearing
2023 Budget
1. Public Hearing Regarding all Budgets and Plan Documents
2. Hearing Opened by President to take Public Comments
3. Adjournment

____________________________________
Dr. David Mundy, Superintendent
Sheridan Community Schools


